

Cornwall College St Austell John Keay House Tregonissey Road St Austell Cornwall PL25 4DJ

Tel: 01726 226726 Fax: 01726 226725 Email: info@st-austell.ac.uk Web: www.st-austell.ac.uk

12 July 2013

Chris Dart 7 Beacon Close Boscoppa St Austell Cornwall PL25 3DU

Dear Chris

On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank you for all you have done whilst a co-opted member of the Audit Committee over a considerable amount of time.

You have given a great deal of time to being a co-opted member of the Committee and contributed significantly to the development of Cornwall College.

Your commitment to the role has been greatly appreciated.

I wish you well for the future.

Yours sincerely

Philip Rees Chair of the Board











